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Attendance 

Board Members: D. Kittredge, B. Spencer, M. Barry, E. Boss, R. Wilmot 

P. Church 

 

 

 

Public Inquiry 

None 

   

Minutes of previous meeting 

The Secretary referred members to the minutes of the September 7, 2016 meeting and requested 

comments or corrections prior to their approval. A motion was made (BS) and seconded (EB) to 

accept the minutes with corrections made. Motion carried with a unanimous vote of members 

present. 

 

New Applications 

Reviewed and recommended by the board to the director the new application package(s) 

submitted by: 

None. 

 

*Robert Tarasuk and Laurie Reid were both determined to need more documentation for 

recommendation. 

   

   Renewal Applications 

The following applications were reviewed and recommended to the director for license renewal. 

   
LAST NAME 

FIRST 
NAME MLF# 

Golay Jeffrey 399 

Moore Adam 389 

Carlson Joel 326 

Earley Daniel 402 

Snitkin Jeffrey 421 

Gregory Paul 403 

Boss Emily 410 

Gieryk Michael 423 

Cover Frank 42 

Capone Christopher 427 



 

 

Conlin Patrick 437 

Bordewieck Bradley 420 

Johnson Helen 383 

Shove Scott 390 

Libbey Sean 372 

DiMaio James 350 

 EB recused herself from her application. MB recused himself from Jeffrey Snitkin and Patrick 

Conlin’s application. A motion was made (RW) and seconded (EB) to recommend the 

New/Renewal license applications to the director. Motion carried with a unanimous vote of 

members present. 

 

 

Expired Licenses 

Brian Johnsen MLF#363 Exp. 7/25/16 

David Carter MLF#349 Exp. 10/2/16 

 

License Complaints 

Diane Lacroix vs Kimball Moore.  

 

The director reviewed the formal complaint submitted by Ms. Lacroix and has requested an 

investigation based on the complaint submitted [14.05(3)(b)]. 

 

The FLB Chair (DK) has asked FLB member Bruce Spencer to serve the FLB as investigator in 

the matter [14.05(4)(a)]. 

 

 

Other Business 

 

∙ Update on three year licensing: Follow up with the director at the next meeting. 

∙ Board Members update: The director has stated that Paul Catanzaro will take over for 

David Kittredge filling the educational sector. He will continue to host the meetings at 

Holdsworth hall. 

 

David Kittredge served the FLB for a full 6 years (two terms). David was also the FLB’s 

Chair. 

Thank you Dave for your efforts.  
 

Next Meeting will be held at Holdsworth Hall in Amherst, MA on: 

February 23rd 2016 @6:30pm. 

Meeting Adjourned 

Cc:  Peter Church 


